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					[redacted]

					27. V. 39.
J. O. Barry-Walsh. Esq.

	Dear Sir.
		I thank you for your
letter and receipt, enclosed, of May
24th inst.
		At present I am nursing, on a
night duty case, this, of course, makes
it impossible to see you, this week.
But next week,  I may find it convenient
to call at the office, as I am changing
over unto day duty, or, perhaps you can










 call on me, but that would be in the
evening, and perhaps, not so convenient
to you!
		Rest assured, what little I can
do to help, I shall gladly do, of course,
in nursing, (in private houses) we have
not much time, to call our own.
	I may help, in some way, through
my friends who are, thank God, all truly
Irish!
		Kindly inform me, when you could 
arrange a meeting at your office.
			Your sincerely,
				M. O'Dullaghan
 
